
Your �nancial aid isn’t complete and we haven’t processed your funding yet. 
If you recently started your academic year or completed your �nancial aid documents, we may be in the 

process of requesting your funding from the Department of Education. Check out your award letter for 

more information on the disbursement dates and then check your ledger card in the Puma Den around 

that time to see if your funding has been processed.

Your loans are maxed out with your tuition. 
Your loan eligibility was determined when you completed your FAFSA and was based on your 

unique �nancial situation. The total amount of your funding may have been required to cover 

your tuition, books and any associated fees, leaving no remaining funds for you to request. 

You may even require a UMA Loan to cover your costs. You can check this by looking at the 

award letter you signed or by reviewing your awards in the Puma Den on the Financial Aid tab.

You previously made a request for the full 
amount of your remaining eligibility. 
Have you made a request for funding to be sent directly to you? 

You may have used up all of your remaining eligibility in that request.

Top 3 Reasons Why You Have  

No Remaining Funds to Request

If you have any additional questions about your �nancial aid, 

please call Student Finance at 888-212-5421 or review your 

Financial Aid tab in the Puma Den.


